
July, 2015
Hello from your new president, Candice Murphy (currently traveling in South Carolina). I'm looking
forward to working with all our committees to bring you another year of wine socials, lunches/
brunches, beach parties, biking, kayaking, book clubbing, poker, men's breakfasts and so on. The great
thing about the world today is how we can keep in touch by all of our communication devices but
nothing is better than getting together to share an activity, a meal, or an experience. So I hope to meet
more of you this year at one of our events and if you have any suggestions on what we can do to make
the newcomers group better don't hesitate to call, text or email me.

Candice Murphy

Coming Events…
Summer Beach Party Wednesday, July 27th, 6:15 pm
Mark your calendar for the 2nd Annual Sandwich Newcomers and Neighbors Sandy Neck Beach Party on July 27th (July 28th, rain
date) at 6:15 P.M., located at 425 Sandy Neck Rd., West Barnstable. Park in the lower, right parking lot and walk down the stairs to
the party location. Bring an appetizer to share, a chair, your favorite beverage and a flashlight to find your way home. Sunset,
s'mores and bonfire provided for your evening pleasure. Call Grace Sample 774-413-5330 or email jackgrace132@comcast.net to let
her know if you will attend the party. Hope to see you there.

Recent Events…- - - -
SNN Annual Picnic / Meeting / Golf Outing



The SNN Annual Meeting Elected new Board of Directors and passed an increase in annual dues to $25 per person. Club Dues are due
o July 1st, late on September 1st.

Candice Murphy, President
Retired from accounting and consulting, she offers a friendly and professional approach to all she does. She has
been active in the community, in book clubs, kayaking, knitting, golfing, and gardening. She loves to cook the fresh
vegetables and herbs she cultivates from her back yard. She is an active volunteer at Falmouth Hospital, and is
taking on a part-time business manager position at the Bridgeview Montessori School near the Sagamore Bridge.
She enjoys traveling with Ron and is looking forward to river travel in Europe in the coming years. She also has
ideas for growing and adding activities to the Newcomers group. “I like to be able to help people who are just
moving to town, to find new friends and get adjusted to living in Sandwich.”

Pete Williams, Vice President Grace Sample, Secretary

Sue Parker, Membership Brian Friedman, Treasurer

Anne Hurley, Publicity
Wade Sayer, Newsletter

Lesley Zicko, Special Events

NEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Beth Houlihan, Special Events
Patty Williams, Wine Socials



Dinner Cruise to Boston’s North End

Attending: Ted and Lesley Zicko, Prentice Adler, Jack Sample, Patty Williams, Grace Sample, Ron Murphy, Brian Friedman, Sue Parker,
Tricia   Daley, Jocelyne Baillargeon, William Keough, Candice Murphy.

Bill Daley gives Sandwich Historic Walking Tour

Activities:
Kayak: Email Ed Houlihan to CONFIRM you want your name KEPT on the kayak list....
or if you want your name ADDED to the list.
Ed will then notify you when a kayak trip is scheduled.
Ed Houlihan, Ebhouli@gmail.com

Biking: Patty Williams would like your name, email if you wish to be notified for bike trips
Mpatty3@comcast.net

Guys: If you wish to be on the contact list for Guys Getogether on Wednesday morning, wsayer@aol.com



FYI…

Sandwich Cultural Council asks your input:
Please help the Sandwich Cultural Council determine funding priorities for awarding grants to local programs in the arts, humanities
and sciences. Click here to take the Community Input Survey: http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YPC3SGD

Arts on Main
Live music and art demos in town throughout the Summer. Join us in front of the Daniel Webster Inn each week for live
music and art demos from a variety of local performers and artists.
When:
Fridays, 4-7 pm throughout July and August.
Where:
in front of the Daniel Webster Inn

Activities…

The Women’s Daytime Bestsellers Book Club meets 2nd Tuesday of each month at 10:00 am. New members
are welcome. The Tuesday, July 12th book club meeting will be at Patty Williams’ home, reading “Nobody’s
Fool” by Richard Russo. Coordinator: Anne Sayer: asayer3@gmail.com .

The Women’s Evening Book Club meets the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 7 p.m. at a
member's home. Coordinator: Sheryl Lajoie at 508-833-8577.
July 12, 2016, Paris Architect by Charles Belfoure, Sandy Horsman house 508-419-1647
August 9, 2016, Whistling Past the Graveyard by Susan Crandall, Leslie Zicko house, 508-888-9785
September 13, 2016, Heat and Light by Jennifer Haigh, Jean McCann house, 508-888-3829
October 11, 2016, The Girls by Emma Cline, Sheryl Lajoie house, 508-833-8577

Men’s Poker Group: Group meets first and third Tuesdays of the month at 7:00 p.m. Coordinators are Paul
Pronovost (paulernest@comcast.net) and Henry Jablecki (hljablecki@comcast.net ).

Brunch-In: Every other month a member hosts a brunch at their home where
everyone contributes a salad, vegetables, main dish or dessert. This is a great way to
socialize and share recipes. Some brunches are for ladies, some for all. Coordinator:

Rosi Holcomb, sparkyhol@gmail.com

Girls’ Night Out: Ladies go to early movie, and then supper at a local restaurant. Contact Anne Sayer,
asayer3@gmail.com

Lunch Out: A lunch is scheduled several times a year at different restaurants followed
by another activity, such as shopping, sightseeing or a walk. This activity is open to all
members. Coordinator: Barbara Gaughan at barbaragaughan12@comcast.net or 781
572-1321.
Mah Jongg: Mah Jongg is played Tuesdays at 1 pm at the Sandwich Senior Center,

Quaker Meetinghouse Road.  If interested, contact coordinator Jennie Zantuhos at jzngz@verizon.net.



Men’s Bridge: Men's Bridge meets every 2nd and 4th Tuesday of each month. Please call Dick Clabault 508-x
Couple’s Bridge:  Couples’ Bridge meet the 2nd Friday of each month at 7 pm.  Contact coordinator Jean
McCann at 508-888-3829 or jeanmccann40j@comcast.net) for more information.

Kayak Caucus: Sliding quietly through the Cape’s bays, ponds, marshes and rivers.  All
levels of kayaking welcome. Coordinator is Ed Houlihan, ebhouli@gmail.com

Biking: Riding the pathways and rail trails of the Cape, lunch at a local favorite. Patty
Williams, Coordinator. Mpatty3@comcast.net

Fishing: A new activity for the club, surf casting for blues and stripers in the bay or the
canal. Welcome to beginners or experienced anglers. Contact Henry Jablecki, hljablecki@comcast.net

Guys Getogether: Guys meet for breakfast and interesting conversation at the Marshland Too, Second
and Fourth Wednesdays each month, 8 am. Contact Wade Sayer, wsayer@aol.com .

Board of Directors

President, Candice Murphy murphyrc6@comcast.net
Vice President: Pete Williams pete@williamsbuildingco.com,
Secretary: Grace Sample jackgrace132@comcast.net
Treasurer: Brian Friedman BFriedman42@comcast.net .
Publicity: Anne Hurley AKOH17@verizon.com;
Membership: Sue Parker                                                       singfrog@hotmail.com
Special Events, Beth Houlihan                                              ebhouli@gmail.com
Special Events, Lesley Zicko lazicko@comcast.net
Newsletter:  Wade Sayer wsayer@aol.com
Wine Socials: Patty Williams                                                 Mpatty3@comcast.net


